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August 18, 2022 

Jessa Solis 

Sebago Lake Shores POA 

75 John Roberts Road, Suite 4A 

South Portland, ME 04106 

RE: Information Request – Jordan Bay Marina Project, Raymond 

Dear Jessa: 

Per your request received on July 22, 2022, we have reviewed current Maine Department of Inland 

Fisheries and Wildlife (MDIFW) information for known locations of Endangered, Threatened, and 

Special Concern species; designated Essential and Significant Wildlife Habitats; and inland fisheries 

habitat concerns within the vicinity of the Jordan Bay Marina project in Raymond.  For purposes of this 

review, we are assuming there will be no inwater work associated with this project. 

Our information indicates no locations of State-listed Endangered, Threatened, or Special Concern species 

within the project area that would be affected by your project.  Additionally, our Department has not 

mapped any Essential or Significant Wildlife Habitats that would be directly affected by your project. 

Fisheries Habitats 

 

We recommend maintaining 100-foot undisturbed vegetated buffers from the edges of waterbodies or 

associated fringe and floodplain wetlands. Construction Best Management Practices should be closely 

followed to avoid erosion, sedimentation, alteration of stream flow, and other impacts as eroding soils can 

travel significant distances as well as transport other pollutants resulting in direct impacts to fish, other 

aquatic life, and their habitats.   

 

This consultation review has been conducted specifically for known MDIFW jurisdictional features and 

should not be interpreted as a comprehensive review for the presence of other regulated features that may 

occur in this area.  Prior to the start of any future site disturbance we recommend additional consultation 

with the municipality, and other state resource agencies including the Maine Natural Areas Program, 

Maine Department of Marine Resources, and Maine Department of Environmental Protection in order to 

avoid unintended protected resource disturbance. 

Please feel free to contact my office if you have any questions regarding this information, or if I can be of 

any further assistance. 

Best regards, 

 

Becca Settele 

Wildlife Biologist 


